
To Chairman Ruby and Committee  

 

We support HB1373 

Human beings are protected against homicide and assault. It does not matter 

what stage of development they are in. We believe life begins at conception 

according to God’s word and should be protected from that point on. No life 

should be ended in abortion by another human whether born or unborn. Planned 

Parenthood perpetuated the lie that the bill will stop IVF. It does not. We are very 

much in favor of HB1373 and pray it will pass. Thank you to all who have worked 

on this bill.   

 

 

Bob and Jenny Martin 


